
 

 

To: Community and Protective Services Committee And City of London Council 

 

June 14, 2024 

 

I have been involved in presenting the visual truth of abortion for over 20 years.  We are non-confrontational and follow 

all safety and legal regulations. For the sake of keeping this letter short, I will tell of just one of the many positive 

experiences I have encountered. 

 

About 35 people who joined me were standing along a highway in a town along the 401 corridor. Unknown to us, a 

couple was visiting her grandfather to break the news to him that they had an abortion appointment booked the next 

week because they had been informed of a fetal disability. The grandfather offered financial and emotional support not 

to abort. They sadly left without being convinced. On their way back home, they saw the photographs of aborted babies’ 

remains. They called her grandfather 2 hours later and told him they had changed their mind. Their little girl was born 

about seven months later – perfectly healthy. The grandfather located us and thanked God and our little group for 

saving his great granddaughter’s life. 

 

All our encounters are not so dramatic but I could tell many stories of people who stopped to talk, debate, and take 

information. In this country, we have the right to interact with the public on the sidewalk. The truth of abortion needs to 

be shown. 

 

Sincerely,  Regina Gedge  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

To: Community and Protective Services Committee And City of London Council 

 

June 14, 2024 

 

 

I give my consent that my letter regarding the presention of the visual truth of abortion, be added to the agenda and/or 

part of the public record. 

 

Regina Gedge 

 


